
 

PTA News – 21/01/2022 
 

We hope everyone is finding their feet again with the start of the new term. We are 

really excited about the term ahead and some enjoyable events for the children.  We 

hope to be providing further details in the coming weeks. 

 

The PTA are looking to start selling second-hand uniform and we really need your 

help with donations of any out grown uniform that might be lurking in the bottom of a 

drawer or at the back of the cupboard.  We are looking to sell on your old uniform to 

raise some extra funds for the PTA.  This will be an on-going venture so we will be 

happy to take uniform off your hands at any point throughout the school year.  

Ideally, we are looking for donations of branded uniform, including polo shirts, 

jumpers, cardigans and fleeces.  Please drop these at the school whenever you are 

having a clear out.  Alternatively, you can contact the PTA on fhpspta@gmail.com to 

arrange collection of items.   

 

World Book Day will be taking place on Thursday 3rd March and we are looking to 

hold a second hand outfit sale prior to this years event.  We know that there will be a 

number of great outfits hidden away that another child would love to wear this year.  

If you are able to donate any old outfits we would be extremely grateful to receive 

these.  We will be looking to sell these straight after half term, so look out for some 

bargains (and last minute rescues!) 

 

In addition, we are also looking for donations of books in the lead up to World Book 

Day.  We think this would be a great opportunity to pass on much loved reads and 

recycle the books collecting dust on bookshelves at home.  The children will be able 

to pick up a book for a small donation on World Book Day.  

 

We would welcome any feedback, or suggestions for future events.  Please contact 

us by email on fhpspta@gmail.com  

 

 

The PTA Committee 

 

 

Please also follow us on Facebook for updates and information  

Fenstanton & Hilton Primary PTA   
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